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21/05/2020

Hello everyone,

We have just received an email from the Department of Education this afternoon. It states that schools (with the exception of provision for keyworker children) will not open again this term.
The hope is that by September the children will be able to return in a phased manner once measures, including social distancing are in place.
At this stage we do not know how this will impact on the service we will be able to provide in the new term. We will keep you updated as and when we find out more information
We miss you all
Stay safe x
Lorraine Anita Karen Sarah
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